ATTACHMENT #5

CONSULAR OFFICE OF JAPAN

3601 C STREET, SUITE 1300 ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99503-5921 TELEPHONE: (907) 562-8424 FAX: (907) 562-8434

April 12, 2012

RECEIVED

APR 1 6 2012

Juneau International Airport

Jeanie Johnson Airport Manager Juneau International Airport 1873 Shell Simmons Dr., Ste. 200 Juneau, Alaska 99801

Dear Ms. Johnson,

I would like to convey my sincere thanks for meeting with me on the ninth of April. I appreciate you taking the time to tell me about the operations at the airport and your disaster response plans. I look forward to meeting you again in the future; please do not hesitate to contact the Consular Office if there is anything we can assist you with.

Best Regards,

Koichi Funayama

Head of Office and Consul

Consular Office of Japan in Anchorage